
           
        

           

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from The Sanskaar Valley School ! 

We take great pride in informing you that The Round Square International Conference 2014 
which was hosted by The Sanskaar Valley School was appreciated and applauded for by all the 
51 schools from five continents and twenty-two different countries which attended the 
conference. Our school is the third school in the country to host this conference. The memories 
of hospitality, warmth and detailed attention will be cherished for life by all delegates. 

Being a proactive member of the Round Square Organization, we incorporate the ideals of the 
organization which include Internationalism, Democracy, Environment, Adventure, Leadership 
and Service in our curriculum. We also encourage participation of our student in conferences, 
service projects and exchange programs organized by member schools of the Round Square 
Organization. 

The Young Round Square Conference is scheduled to be held at Pinegrove School from 4th -
10th June, 2018. The Conference will provide a platform for a wide range of interactions 
between the delegates through a variety of activities, inculcate amongst the youth the feeling of 
unity, equality, participation and empowerment, nurturing love for wild life, and nature, building 
leadership qualities, getting opportunity of responsibility, there by developing reasons for the 
aims and purposes of leaving a better world for the future generations through trips and 
discussion groups. This forum will serve as a platform to bring out the most innovative and 
inspiring ideas to actualize an accountable and responsive society. 
  
Participation fees for the conference would be Rs 21,000. This charge would be inclusive of 
registration for the conference, travel, stay and food during the conference. In case you are 
interested that your child participates, kindly confirm by submitting the signed consent form by 
Monday 26th March 2018 and sending a draft (or cash) for Rs 21,000 as payment towards 
the conference by Friday 30th March 2018 favoring The Sanskaar Valley School, Bhopal to 
the account office. 

The school reserves the right for selection of the Delegates and your cash/ draft will be returned 
in case your child is not going. However, cancellation on your part once the delegate list is 
confirmed is not permitted and no refund will be given to you in that case. 

For any queries, please feel free to call Tripti Singh 7692932453 

With Warm Regards 

Young Round Square Co-ordinator  Round Square Representative 

        Dean of Activities 

 

 Tripti Singh  Pratibha Lalwani    


